
 

Effective Immediately 

 
Following the order issued by Governor Sununu  

 

The Rye Water District has put a hold on all seasonal connections until  

May 4th  

 
We hope to be able to service the connections at that time; however, the District 

will continue to follow the guidelines of CDC and the orders of Governor Sununu. 

 

Our primary concern is the health and safety of our residents and staff, along with 

providing the highest quality drinking water to our residents. 

 

We appreciate your understanding during this time and will continue to take 

actions to keep residents informed. 

 

 

 

 


